
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Impressions 

・I was surprised that the Hippo Family Club’s members could speak a lot of languages. 

・I could learn new languages from my classmates for the first time. 

・I noticed that, in fact, it was the effort one makes oneself to learn language naturally. 

Multilingual Course Experience 

 

 

 

 

February 17th 

The Hippo Family Club came to Kita High School, and we experienced a multilingual course. 

This is the new elective course to be offered next year. 

 


